

July 11, 2011

Mr. Gary Avins, President
Fireworks Displays Unlimited, L.L.C.
14240 SW 256 Street\
Princeton FL 33032

Dear Mr. Avins:

Ever since the year 2000, when the City contracted your company to do the fireworks on the 4th of July, we have been very pleased.

We commend you and your staff for the great job performed. We are pleased with your expertise as well as your prompt and reliable service.

We look forward to a continuing and successful relationship with your organization.

Sincerely,

Eugene Leon

City Project Manager